
 

Poster to Salute COVID-19 Warriors 

 

On 20th April, 2020, the members of EBSB club discussed on the current situation 

of Covid-19 and appreciated the selfless services of our medical and paramedical 

professionals, police department, cleaning workers and news reports. The Club decided to 

prepare a poster as a tribute to salute the Covid-19 warriors and Ms. Rameesa of Final year 

B.Sc. Family and Community Science prepared the poster. 

 

 


